

4 August 2015

A Mitchell
Managing Director
ACQUIRE BUSINESS SALES LTD
Evans House
Manchester Road
Bolton
BL3 2NZ

Dear Anthony

Further to the successful completion of the sale of Sub Assembly Services Limited to EC Electronics Limited, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for finding EC Electronics for us.

Having experienced in excess of a 12 month period with another business sales company prior to engaging Acquire Business Sales, we have been very aware of the different proactive approach adopted by your company which ultimately resulted in a sale.

Initially, we had to think long and hard about the non refundable Registration Fee, which is not the case with other sales companies who operate a no sale no fee, the old expression of 'you only get what you pay for' is very true.

It has been a pleasure dealing with you and I feel I can wholeheartedly recommend your services to anyone considering the sale of their business.

Good luck with your continued success. Chris and I will think of you from time to time when we are sunning ourselves on a beach somewhere!

Kind Regards



